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• Since the last Senate meeting, SAC has met 4 
times.  

• One meeting included Provost Bean and 
focused on two Faculty Handbook modules: the 
Compensation module and the College 
Faculties module.  

• Another meeting included the Senior 
Leadership Team and focused on the Lifelong 
Learning Network and the recent acquisition of 
New College of Humanities.  



College Faculties Handbook Module 

Update

• Provost Bean and SAC agreed on factual updating 
of the “College Faculties” Faculty Handbook 
module to reflect the current organization and 
naming of colleges. 

• This was done via the same option of factual 
updating included in the Faculty Handbook 
module “Statement of the Faculty Senate” that 
we previously applied to the “General University 
Faculty Advisory Board and Bylaws” module to 
reflect current faculty titles. 



Faculty Senate SAC Election

• Election for SAC member to replace Jack 
Dennerlein at the 1/9/19 Senate meeting

• Continuing SAC members

• Rashmi Dyal-Chand, SOL

• Deniz Erdogmus, COE (secretary)

• David Kaeli, COE

• Neal Lerner, CSSH

• Susan Powers-Lee, COS (chair)

• All other elected senators are eligible for SAC 
membership



Faculty Senate SAC Election

• New 2018/19 senators eligible for SAC:

• Michelle Carr, Senior Lecturer, 
Communication Studies, CAMD

• Michael Gonyeau, Clinical Professor, 
Pharmacy and Health Science Systems, BCHS

• David Herlihy, Teaching Professor, Music, 
CAMD

• Replacing current senators who will be on 
sabbatical in Spring ’19:  Jack Dennerlein, Ed 
Andrews and Tony De Ritis


